A RESOLUTION TEMPORARILY CHANGING THE LOCATION OF WARD 1
VOTING PRECINCT 1 FROM THE BEL AIR CENTER TO THE AMERICAN LEGION

POST 49

WHEREAS, Ward 1 Voting Precinct 1 is currently located at the Bel Air Center, 2107
Country Club Road, Tupelo, Mississippi for purposes of municipal elections for the city of

Tupelo; and

WHEREAS, the Bel Air Center will be undergoing renovations during the 2021 election

cycle and cannot be used as a voting precinct; and

WHEREAS, American Legion Post 49, located at 1875 Legion Lake Road, Tupelo,

Mississippi, has expressed its willingness to locate the polling precinct there; and

WHEREAS, the temporary relocation of the polling precinct is in the best interest of the

City of Tupelo; and

WHEREAS, the relocation of the polling precinct does not change precinct boundary
lines, the qualifications or eligibility of voters residing in Ward 1 Precinct 1 to cast a ballot and

has no impact on members of racial or language minority groups; and

WHEREAS, the proposed change in location involves moving the polling precinct

approximately 2,100 feet.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, Ward 1 Precinct 1 shall be temporarily

located at the American Legion Post 49, located at 1875 Legion Lake Road, Tupelo, Mississippi.



After a full discussion of this matter, Council Member moved

that the foregoing Resolution be adopted and said motion was seconded by Council Member

and upon the question being put to a vote, the results were as follows:

Councilmember M. Whittington voted
Councilmember L. Bryan voted
Councilmember Beard voted
Councilmember Davis voted
Councilmember Palmer voted
Councilmember M. Bryan voted
Councilmember Jennings voted

The motion having received the affirmative vote of a majority of the members present,
the President declared the motion carried and the resolution adopted.
WHEREUPON, the foregoing Resolution was declared, passed and adopted at a

regular meeting of the Council on this the day of , 2021.
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